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17 February 2023 

 

Professor David Garneau  

Department Head, Visual Arts 

Faculty of Media, Art, and Performance  

University of Regina  

 
Re: 15 – 18 Month Academic Unit Review Follow-up 

Dear Professor Garneau:  
 
Thank you for attending the December 13, 2022 Council Committee on Academic Mission (CCAM) 
meeting and providing us with an update on your academic unit review.   
 

Exploring closer collaboration with the First Nations University of Canada may be of value to the 

Department of Visual Arts. The synergy of this collaboration could further strengthen the visual arts 
program and enrich teaching and learning. We also encourage the Department of Visual Arts to continue 
to explore opportunities for micro-credentials. 
 
We recommend that your department consider engaging in the process of curriculum mapping. This 
activity provides an opportunity to align individual courses with program outcomes. As well, student and 
faculty experiences can be considered through this approach.  Curriculum mapping helps to ensure that 
courses are structured in a strategic and thoughtful way that enhances student learning.  
 
Congratulations on the progress you have made to date.   Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions or require any assistance.  
 
  
Sincerely,  
 

   

 
Dr. david Gregory, 
Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

Dr. Laurie Clune 
Chair, Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 
 

 

cc:    Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic) 

         Dr. David Dick, Interim Dean Faculty of Media, Art, and Performance  


